
 
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

[For immediate release] 

The Hong Kong Institute of Human Resource Management Will 

Appoint New Executive Director 

[27 January 2022 – Hong Kong] The Hong Kong Institute of Human Resource Management 

(HKIHRM) announced the appointment of Ms Kandy Lui as Executive Director effective from 1 

February 2022.  

Ms Margaret Cheng, JP, President of the HKIHRM, commented on the appointment, “Kandy 

has been with the Institute for nearly ten years.  In her previous position as Head of Member 

Services & Programme Management, she has played an instrumental role in enriching the 

Institute’s services and broadening its membership base. With her passion to serve the HR 

community and understanding of members’ needs, she is poised to lead the Institute in charting 

new territory.” 

Ms Lui has nearly 25 years of experience in membership services, event management, and 

corporate communications. Prior to joining the HKIHRM, she held a key position in the 

membership division at the Federation of Hong Kong Industries for over five years. During her 

tenure, she has built strong connections with stakeholders across industry sectors. Ms Lui 

graduated from the Hong Kong Polytechnic University and holds a Bachelor of Arts degree. 

“I would like to take this opportunity to thank Ms Teresa Lee, our Institute’s outgoing Executive 

Director, for her dedication and contributions to the HKIHRM during her four years’ tenure. 

Under her leadership, the Institute has been modernized with new digital platform, social media 

footprint, virtual events, and most recently an e-journal.  We wish Teresa a fulfilling life in 

retirement and all the best in her future endeavours,” said Ms Cheng.  

Click here to download the portrait of Ms Kandy Lui. 
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About HKIHRM 

As the most representative professional human resource institute in Hong Kong, the Hong Kong Institute 

of Human Resource Management (HKIHRM) has a membership of around 5,300, of whom over 500 are 

corporate members. Founded in February 1977 as a non-profit organisation, HKIHRM aims at  
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developing, maintaining and enhancing professional standards in HR management, as well as increasing 

the value and influence of the HR profession. HKIHRM organises a wide range of professional 

programmes, including multi-level training, conferences and exhibitions and an awards programme. It 

also provides various membership services, conducts surveys, and publishes an official journal. The 

HKIHRM is a member of the Asia Pacific Federation of Human Resource Management, which is one of 

the continental federations under the World Federation of People Management Associations. For more 

information, please visit our website at http://www.hkihrm.org 

 


